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5th May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
 

I hope you are all well and keeping safe. There is a huge amount of speculation in the media currently 
about schools re-opening (not that we have ever closed!) and the lockdown being relaxed. Following the 
announcement by the Government on Sunday, I am sure we will know more and I will be able to share the 
plans for Wheatfields as we move forward. As I am sure you appreciate, in many ways, making the school 
safe and accessible to more pupils brings many challenges but please be rest assured that the continued 
safety of the pupils and staff will be central to any decision making moving forwards. 
  
Home learning is available on our website for this week using this link: 
 https://www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk/website/year_group_homework/460763 Please continue to do as 
much as you can but do not allow home learning to become too stressful. We are all here to help and it has 
been lovely to receive messages from you showing your family out for walks or playing a game, and 
spending time together. These things are just as important as completing home learning tasks.  
  
Our teachers are really pleased to hear from you so please continue to contact them using the class@ 
email addresses.  
  
Being in school is so very strange at the moment. It is good to be open for those families that need us but 
we miss everyone who is part of the Wheatfields Community dreadfully. The talented Mrs Baker who 
teachers in EYFS has encapsulated our feelings in words and film beautifully. You can watch 
here https://youtu.be/WS0u5_YZlW4 Tissue anyone?! 
  
If your circumstances have changed because of the pandemic please check and see if you are eligible for 
Free School meals. Each application brings much-needed funding to the school as well as funding towards 
uniform, clubs and trips for your children. 
https://www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk/website/coronavirus_and_school_updates/461512 Scroll down 
the page and click on the FSM April 2020 letter.  
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Stay safe and well and I hope you have a good week. 
 

Best wishes,  

 
 

Theresa Thornton 
Headteacher 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk 

Phone:  01480 466919 
 

Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 


